Anthony J. Albro
 Voice:
 201-933-0440

 Principal
 Fax:
 201-939-6049

February 1, 2012

Dear Parent/Guardian:

The No Child Left Behind Act requires that we share with you the results of our District
progress in meeting the Title III Annual Measurable Achievement Objectives (AMAO)
for English Language Learners. Districts are evaluated annually on three objectives:

- 1. The percentage of students who make progress in learning English.
- 2. The percentage of students who become proficient in English.
- 3. Adequate Yearly Progress (AYP) for English Language Learners based on student test participation, graduation, attendance, and achievement in reading and math.

Title III-funded districts must meet all three objectives in order to meet the Title III annual measurable achievement objectives.

During the 2010-2011 school year, the Wood-Ridge school district did not meet the State-set targets for Annual Measurable Achievement Objectives for English Language Learners. More specifically, the school district failed to reach the requirement of 77% or greater amount of students demonstrating progress in learning English (AMAO #1). For more information regarding Annual Measurable Achievement Objectives for the State of New Jersey, please visit the following webpage:

http://www.nj.gov/education/bilingual/title3/accountability/amao.htm

The District welcomes your ideas about improving the quality of education for our children.

If you would like more information about your District® performance, please call Mr. Anthony Albro, Doyle School Principal, at 201-933-0440.